
East Troy All Sports Booster Club 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

February 6, 2017 
 
 

MEETING:  Called to order at 7:00pm by President Ted Zess 
 
PRESENT:  Mary Harding, Brian Goedland, Nancy Zewiske, Brenda Raddeman, Dean Roberts, Ted Zess, 
John Stockowitz, Debbie Hodges, Reid Oldenburg, Dawn Kloth, Stacy Kuehn, Michael Rajsich, Casey 
Heimos 
 
INTRODUCTIONS:  There were no guests at tonight’s meeting. 
 
NEW MEMBERS:  The Zewiske Family - Joe, Nancy, Zach, Katie & Jacob Zewiske are now Lifetime 
Members. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Mary Harding motioned to approve the report.  Reid Oldenburg seconded.  All in 
favor.  Motion carried. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Expenses consisted of the annual yearbook ad and three scholarships paid out to 
Johnathon Brehm, Zach Zewiske, and Vanessa Dingman.  Debbie Hodges motioned to approve the 
report.  Mary seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
DISBURSEMENTS:  No disbursements this month. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Winter Concessions:  Wrestling needs concessions help on Tuesday the 14th from 5pm to 
9:30pm 

2. Spring Concessions:  Track – Debbie and Mary will handle unless we find another Track parent to 
take it over.  Softball – Dawn will ask Tracy O’Connell if she will be the chairperson.  Baseball – 
Debbie will ask Lisa Ciriacks if she’s interested.  Soccer – Mary will check with Jean Stephan to 
see if she will be the chairperson. 

3. Website:  Debbie gave all the information to Nikki to enter on the website.  We will also have 
her add the approved Meeting Minutes. 

4. Wall of Fame:  John Stockowitz reported that we still need 2 recommendations for 2 of the 4 
nominees.  He plans to call the committee back together in May. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

1. The UCA Cheer Clinic will be here the same weekend as they’ve always been. 
2. Senior Sports Banquet will be held on Saturday, May 20th.  Mary will send a list of seniors to 

Debbie to verify who is eligible to attend.  We will be emailing the invites again this year. 
3. We need to come up with new ways of promoting memberships.  It was suggested that we 

participate in the Chamber’s Business After 5 event for Clubs on Thursday, March 9th. 
 
 
 



 
Dawn Kloth motioned to adjourn.  Debbie seconded. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm. 
 
The next meeting will be on Monday, March 6th at 7:00pm in the conference room of the new 
administrative office. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Debbie Hodges 


